
9TH GRADE
ORIENTATION
Our summer orientations will take place
both virtually and in-person on select
dates in July and will overview
graduation requirements, special
programs, and everything that Poinciana
has to offer!

POINCIANA HIGH SCHOOL

Registration Required: https://tinyurl.com/PHSGrade9Orientation21

Sign up for a session and
start your journey with us!


